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I strongly oppose HB 3501. In my area of East Portland, roadside tents are 

numerous. Many of the campers are drug users and need treatment, not enablement. 

In my own personal experience with substance abuse and rehab, if I hadn't sought 

treatment I wouldn't be alive today. HB3501 will not save lives, but will contribute to 

hastening OD deaths.  


